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Letters to the Editor
"Hey Jimmy!!! You didn't invent MARGARITA'S either!!! How about
taking some advice from The Conch Republic Coconut Telegraph
and giving something back to the community! Word on the "Coconut
Telegraph" is that you're getting a little greedy! Check out our
BLOG at www.coconuttelegraphinkeylargo. blogspot.com. We have
our slingshots and Margaritas ready!"

- Esther Fernandez, Key Largo

"That sucks that Buffett is requesting you change the name of
your newspaper! We definitely believe that it is a slang language
down here. No matter what happens, we love your newspaper and
will read it no matter what it's called".

- Dale and Elizabeth Henderson, Key Largo

"There is no economic injury to Jimmy. His newsletter is free. How
is he going to be injured?”

- Dan Schramm, CEO GLINN Media Corporation, Key West, FL

"UNBELIEVABLE that Buffett is suing you. Sign me up for any
assistance against him. That is just beyond ridiculous. I guess he
has nothing better to do. Him, play for charity here... wouldn't hold
my breath, but good luck."

- Michelle Adams

To quote Jimmy Buffett, "You know, as a writer, I'm more of a
listener than a writer, cuz if I hear something I will write it down."
So, he heard about the coconut telegraph in the Keys, wrote it
down and now owns it? He said that He coined the phrase? What a
bunch of crap!

-Anonymous

Screw Buffett! My name is Bo Fodor. I have been a musician in Key
West since 2000. One thing I hate about Buffett is he refuses to
hire local musicians and brings bands from out of state to
Margaritaville. So, I would do anything to help you with your
situation. If you want to have a benefit or music at your protest,
feel free to call me anytime. Maybe you should post his lawyers
phone number and let all that support you call them and tell them
how ridiculous it is. Behind you all the way!

- Bo Fodor

Editor's note: Thanks Bo. Here’s the Greenberg Traurig number 678-553-2100.
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The Busy Boy Scouts of
Islamorada Troop 914

Islamorada Boy Scout Troop 914 just recently held their "Court of
Honor" at the Island Community Church. Seventeen Scouts received
twenty-one Merit Badges, thirteen of which were required for their "Eagle
Rank." The scouts also received ten rank advancements and three special
awards. Picture from left: (Front row) Lars Vihlen, Kyle Nicholl, Taylor Russell,
Richie Chapman, Jadan Duncan, Kieren Magrane, Sean O'Neill, Mathew
Dalton; (Middle Row) T.J. Magrane, Jonathan Gahagen, Daniel Michael,
David Bogue, Zachary Russell, Joe Pratt; (Back row) Scout Leaders Jim
O'Neill, Jonathan Bogue, Dana Vihlen, Scoutmaster Roy Bogue, Bob
Michael, Geoff Pratt, Muriel Cornoyer.

Scouts (from left) Kieran Magrane, TJ Magrane, and Jonathan
Gahagan from Islamorada Troop 914 recently spent a week at Camp
Lanoche in north Florida. While at the Boy Scout Camp they earned
eighteen merit badges. Dr. Brian Magrane (back left) and Dr. Jim
Gahagan accompanied the boys.

Troop 914 also had 12 scouts and four adult leaders attend one week
at Camp Rainey Mountain in N.E. Georgia. The scouts accumulated 30
merit badges including six that are Eagle requirements. Pictured from left
Bob Michael, David Bogue, Christian Ledwith, Lars Vihlen, Thomas Carter,
Gus Renfroe, Taylor Russell, Zachary Russell, Jaden Duncan, Chase Wood
(standing), Daniel Michael, Kyle Nicholl, Taylor Russell, Jonathan Bogue,
Chadwick Duncan, Roy Bogue, Michael Ledwith.
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Marr-velous Pet Fair
and Microchip Clinic

Tony Rogers and Bruno at Keys
Kritters for the Marr-velous Pet Fair

and Microchip Clinic.

Mary Dubois brought her furry friend to the fair for a
pet-icure from Angel.


